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10 CFR 50.73 

Docket No. 50-275, OL-DPR-80 
Docket No. 50-323, OL-DPR-82 
Diablo Canyon Units 1 and 2 
Expected Submittal Date for Licensee Event Report 1-2014-003 Supplement 2 

Reference: PG&E Letter DCL-14-069, "Supplemental Licensee Event Report 
1-2014-003-01, Unanalyzed Condition Affecting Unit 1 and 2 
Emergency Diesel Generators, Tornado Missiles," dated 
August 4, 2014. 

Dear Commissioners and Staff: 

In the above reference, Pacific Gas and Electric Company (PG&E) submitted a supplement 
to a Licensee Event Report (LER) regarding an unanalyzed condition that affected the Unit 1 
and 2 emergency diesel generators. In the referenced letter, PG&E indicated that it would 
provide an LER supplement to include the results of the extent of condition evaluation by 
November 3, 2014. 

PG&E has not yet completed its extent of condition evaluation. Based on the current plan 
for completion, PG&E will submit the LER supplement no later than February 2, 2015. 

PG&E makes no new or revised regulatory commitments (as defined by NEI 99-04) in this 
letter. 

Sincerely, 

B~~en5. Aa_ 
JY 1 E/4609/50592094 

cc: Marc L. Dapas, NRC Region IV Administrator 
Thomas R. Hipschman, NRC Senior Resident Inspector 
Eric R. Oesterle, NRR Project Manager 
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